
 

Friday​ ​29th​ ​September 

 

Whole​ ​School​ ​Theatre​ ​Trip 

 

 

 

 

Dear​ ​parents/carers, 

In January we are going to take the whole school to Whitby Theatre to watch Action                 

Transport​ ​Theatre’s​ ​new​ ​spectacular​ ​production​ ​of​ ​Jungle​ ​Book.​ ​We​ ​would​ ​love​ ​to​ ​invite​ ​you​ ​to​ ​join​ ​us.  

In order to organise booking tickets we will need to know how many parents would like to attend. The                   

price of the tickets are a bargain at £6. The performances will be either ​Wednesday 10th, Thursday 11th                  

or​ ​Friday​ ​12th​ ​January.  

If you would like to join us please let Mrs Chattle know in the office. Once we have confirmed numbers we                     

can​ ​give​ ​you​ ​a​ ​details​ ​of​ ​the​ ​actual​ ​date.  

 

Thank​ ​you 

Miss​ ​Reid 

Assistant​ ​Head 

 

 

 

 
 
 


